---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Tim Petri <tpetri@two-rivers.org>
Date: Mon, Jun 16, 2025 at 4:.09 PM

Subject: noise ordinance waver

To: Greg Buckley <gbuckley@two-rivers.org>

I would like to petition for a noise ordinance waiver for sunday July 20TH at Berserkers 1811
19th street Two Rivers. I have a band coming from Australia to play that night. I haven't been
able to acquire a sound company as of yet so I don't know the show time yet. Therefore the
possible need for the waiver if it ends up being a late show.



